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October 10, 2024 
 
The original Request for Proposal (RFP) documents shall remain in full force and effect, except 
as modified herein, which shall take precedence over any contrary provisions in the prior 
documents.  
    
This addendum is being issued to modify the Prebid meeting date. 
 
 
Due to the recent development and projected path of Hurricane Milton we will be rescheduling 
the Prebid meeting for this solicitation to October 15th at 10:00 am. 
 
If you should have any questions regarding this addendum, please do not hesitate to contact 
procurement@cityofdoral.com. 
 
Sincerely,   
 
 
 
Cheryl L. Olson, MBA, CPPO, C.P.M., CPM 
Sr. Procurement Process Consultant 
Civic Initiatives, LLC 
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